
 

July 14, 2022 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Sub: Certificate under Regulation 74 (5) of the SEBI (Depositories and Participants) 
Regulations, 2018 for the quarter ended June 30, 2022 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Please find enclosed the certificate under Regulation 74(5) of the SEBI (Depositories and 
Participants) Regulations, 2018 for the quarter ended June 30, 2022, received from KFin 
Technologies Limited, the Registrar and Share Transfer Agent of the Company.  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

 
 






